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While I agree with you on making the transition easier, I think the cost, construction, etc. goals should be at the 
end.      
  
John:  
Keep people and goods moving on SR 99.   

Provide freight access to Ballard/Interbay.  
Eric:  

Provide access to/from SR 99 in all directions.  
Maintain access to downtown from Aurora Ave North.  
Maintain and/or enhance transit service and reliability.  
Maintain efficient operations on the arterial street network.  
Respect the urban character and reconnect adjacent neighborhoods 
John:  
Open bored tunnel to traffic by the end of 2015.  
Complete improvements within the established budget.  
Minimize construction impacts.   
  
This does require an extra set of changes between John and myself. 
  
Otherwise, re-order to something like the following: 
  
John:  
Open bored tunnel to traffic by the end of 2015.  
Complete improvements within the established budget.  
Minimize construction impacts.  
Keep people and goods moving on SR 99.  

Eric:  

Provide access to/from SR 99 in all directions.  
Provide freight access to Ballard/Interbay.  
Maintain access to downtown from Aurora Ave North.  
Maintain and/or enhance transit service and reliability.  
Maintain efficient operations on the arterial street network.  
Respect the urban character and reconnect adjacent neighborhoods 
  
>>> "Claus, Emily (Consultant)" <clause@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov> 5/4/2009 2:41 PM >>> 
Alec and Eric - 
  
Please find the updated north portal presentation attached. You will notice that I re-ordered the goals. This was 
done to create an easier transition between John and Eric presenting. John will kick-off the presentation and Eric 
will finish it. If this creates any concerns, please let me know. 
  
Please send any additional comments or changes by the end of the day. 



  
Thanks, 
Emily 
  
Emily Claus 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206-267-3841 
clause@wsdot.wa.gov 
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